
NOTIFICATION FOR RESIDENTS  

BUNGENDORE FLOOD RISK MANAGEMENT PLAN
IMPLEMENTATION MEASURE ONE - JULY 2020

Measure Two involves upgrading the existing Turallo 
Terrace levee. Measure Three involves construction 
of an overflow channel across Tarago Road. 

Further details of these measures can be found in 
the Bungendore Floodplain Risk Management Plan 
on the project website.

How is the work being scheduled?
Work is scheduled to commence on 20 July and is 
expected to be complete by the end of 2020. The 
works will involve the following:

•	 Vegetation clearing (weeds and non-native 
species)

•	 Excavation works to reshape the creek 
embankments

•	 Revegetation which will involve planting native 
trees and shrubs

Who is involved in this project?
Council is coordinating this project and has engaged 
Guideline ACT to carry out the works. The project is 
funded by the NSW Department of Planning, Industry 
and Environment (DPIE) under the 2019/20 Natural 
Disaster Resilience Program’s Floodplain Grants 
Scheme. Under the funding agreement, Council will 
provide one third of the total project funding.

What is being done?
Queanbeyan-Palerang Regional Council 
has engaged a contractor to carry out the 
Bungendore Flood Risk Management Plan 
Implementation Measure One works. This 
involves vegetation clearing and reshaping 
where Turallo and Halfway Creeks meet to 
reduce flooding impacts in Bungendore.

Why do we need to do this work?
Flooding of Turallo and Halfway Creeks results 
in economic and social impacts to residents and 
business owners in Bungendore. 

In 2014 Council adopted a Floodplain Risk 
Management Plan for Bungendore which 
recommended a variety of flood mitigation 
measures be implemented. This led to the design 
of three physical flood mitigation measures aimed 
at reducing the impacts of flooding in Bungendore. 
Grant funding has been obtained for the Measure 
One works, with other physical flood mitigation 
measures to be implemented in future years. 

The Measure One flood mitigation works will 
enhance the capacity for floodwaters to escape 
more rapidly from where Turallo and Halfway Creeks 
meet during major flood events.



Contact and  
Further Information

If you have any questions about  
the project contact QPRC on:

 	 1300 735 025

 	 anthony.dejongh@qprc.nsw.gov.au

	www.qprc.nsw.gov.au/Major-Works-
Projects/Bungendore-Floodplain-Risk-
Management

 

If you need help understanding 
this information, please contact 
the Translating and Interpreting 
Service on 131 450 and ask them 
to call us on 1300 735 025

i

Impact to residents
There may be some increased noise from the work 
site which could impact residents adjacent  
Frogs Hollow Reserve on Molonglo Street. 

Works are planned to be carried out from  
7am – 5pm Monday to Friday. 

There will be no impact to property accesses during 
construction.

Impact to traffic
No significant traffic delays are expected during 
construction. Some temporary traffic control 
signage may be placed on Molonglo Street and 
Bungendore Road near the work site. 

Please observe the roadwork signage and obey the 
directions of traffic controllers. 
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